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General Information Newsletter: No.3 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are nearly at the end of term and it has been 

lovely to see all of the Christmas activities that 

have been happening across the sites. As you 

will see from the photos in this newsletter,       

despite the impact of Covid our young people 

have still enjoyed the activities that were able to 

take place.  

I also hope you have been able to watch the Christmas video that 

was sent out to our school families earlier in the week.  It was 

lovely to see so much joy and happiness and some beautiful sing-

ing too! 

We currently have a vacancy for a parent/carer governor. Please 

feel free to get in touch if you are interested or would like some 

more information. Please look out for further details which will be 

going out in January.

I hope all of you stay well over the break and I hope those families 

that are currently unwell recover quickly.  

School and College starts again on Tuesday 4th January and we 

look forward to seeing you all then. 

Wishing you a very merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Best wishes, 

Vanessa

 

Term Dates 

Spring Term 

4th Jan-11th Feb 

21st Feb-8th Apr 

Summer Term 

25th Apr-27th May 

7th June-20th July 

 

INSETS 

Monday 6th June 

Thursday 21st July 

 

Pupil Progress  

Meetings 

DVS - Weds 26th Jan 
 

 

Absence From School/College 

If your child is going to be absent from school/college please call on the        

numbers below and leave a voicemail before 8am. It is important that 

you do this so that we can arrange safe staffing levels for every class. 

School -01273 601680  

Link Collegeð 01273 558622 

Life Skills - 01273 551028 
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Dear parents and carers,  

Our young people and staff  have had the opportunity to take part in many   

activities, including the Christmas lunch, the Panto, the Polar Run, art and oth-

er Christmas festivities.   

Big thank you to everyone for your support this year and wishing you all a 

lovely Christmas!  

See you in the New Year. 

Best wishes, 

Bea Freeborn 

Badgers class enjoying the 

Polar Run and other festive 

activities. 
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3LS enjoying the festive      

activities. 


